
Clinical Associate 
Plastic & Reconstructive Surgery 

St. Michael’s Hospital, Unity Health Toronto 
 

The Division of Plastic Surgery at St. Michaels’s Hospital, Unity Health Toronto is inviting 
applications for a clinical associate.  The anticipated start date of this appointment is January 6, 
2020.  
 
The responsibilities of this position include general Plastic Surgery clinical practice and on call 
duties.  An interest in hand and upper extremity surgery would be an asset.  This is a 6-month 
contract with potential for renewal. Compensation is through fee for service with OHIP billings 
and on-call stipend.  Resources would include a minimum of 2 operating room days per month, 
one half day clinic per week, as well as access to a minor procedure room. On call 
responsibilities would be 1 in 4. 
 
St. Michael’s Hospital is a downtown teaching and research hospital, affiliated with the 
Department of Surgery at the University of Toronto.  We are a Level 1 Trauma Centre and Plastic 
Surgery is intimately involved in the care of soft tissue injuries, maxillofacial trauma, and hand 
injuries. There is a breadth of the type and complexity of the cases we see at the hospital and 
we serve as a provincial tertiary referral center for reconstructive surgery. There are currently 3 
Plastic Surgeons within the Division. 
 
The candidate will be expected to possess exemplary clinical skills and professionalism, with 
evidence of excellent interpersonal and collaboration skills.  The candidate will be required to 
support the division of plastic surgery with occasional teaching commitments and involvement 
with the plastic surgery trainees.  
 
The successful candidate will be certified by the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Canada and hold licensure with the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario.  
 
Application instructions: 
 
Applicants should submit a brief letter of introduction, curriculum vitae, and names of 3 
references to Selena.Levine@unityhealth.to by Nov 10, 2019.  All candidates will be contacted, 
and those meeting selection criteria will be invited for an interview. 
 
 

The University of Toronto is strongly committed to diversity within its community and especially 
welcomes applicants from visible minority group members, women, Aboriginal persons, persons 
with disabilities, members of sexual minority groups and others who may contribute to further 
diversification of ideas. All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadians 
and permanent residents will be given priority. 
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